
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DAY WHAT DO I NEED TO BRING/WHAT’S ON 

EVERY DAY Water bottle  

Please ensure all items of school uniform and jackets are labelled with your child’s name. 

MONDAY 

Library 

TUESDAY 

PE (MUGA) 

WEDNESDAY Assembly, PE (Hall) 

THURSDAY Kodaly (weeks 4-8) 

FRIDAY T-Train 

Welcome back!  I hope you all had a 

relaxing holiday with family and friends!  

As always, if there is anything you are 

unsure about or if you have any 

questions, please do not hesitate to get 

in touch. 

Mrs Cowan 😊 

 

Primary 7 Term 2 2023/2024

Upcoming Events/Relevant Information 

Christmas Enterprise 

This will take place on Tuesday 5th December 

between 3.30pm and 5.30pm.  It is what the 

pupils are spending the term working 

towards and you will have the opportunity 

to come into school and buy the fantastic 

products made by the children. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Curricular Areas 

Numeracy: This term, the focus will be on 

Addition, Subtraction, Multiplication and 

Division. We will link this to our Enterprise 

topic which will allow pupils to have the 

opportunity to calculate the cost of making 

their products, agree on a selling price and 

calculate their profit and loss. 

Literacy: In Reading this term, we will be 

focusing on Non-fiction texts.  We will begin 

by looking at the features of a Non-fiction 

book and the differences between Fiction and 

Non-fiction.  We will also continue to have 

weekly visits to the library. 

In Writing, we will be focusing on persuasive 

writing which will link to our Christmas 

Enterprise topic.  We will apply for our 

Enterprise jobs by writing an application letter 

and we will create persuasive leaflets to 

advertise our products. 

Health and Wellbeing: This term, we will 

continue to focus on the importance of 

friendships and positive relationships as well 

as ways of dealing with conflict. 

Interdisciplinary Learning: Our focus this term 

will be Christmas Enterprise. Everyone will 

have the opportunity to help create the 

products we have chosen to sell.  We will also 

further develop our persuasive skills by 

participating in Dragons’ Den. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Homework 

Spelling homework will continue to be 

issued on a Monday and will be due in 

on a Friday.  As well as this, it is 

expected that pupils will read a book 

of their choice for enjoyment. 


